
Dr. Ben Apelberg will provide brief remarks on 

how tobacco modelers can make their work as 

valuable and practical as possible for tobacco 

regulatory authorities.

Mitch Zeller will provide commentary on Dr. 

Apelberg’s remarks, and both speakers will 

then participate in a discussion.

Questions from the audience are welcomed 

and encouraged.

Thursday, May 30th, 3:00 - 4:00pm ET

Register here

Contact: Molly Coeling (mcoeling@umich.edu)
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